
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

East Fremantle Oval Redevelopment 
 

12 November 2020 

Project Update: Final Concept Masterplan Complete 
Redevelopment of this Precinct is being actioned as a priority major project 

 
 Phase 3 Complete 

The MDT have now developed the EFO Redevelopment 
Concept Masterplan following review of community 
input.  The community are invited to view the 
Masterplan at one of two presentations on Wednesday 
9 December 2020 at the East Fremantle Town Hall: 
 

Session 1: 3.30pm     |      Session 2: 6.30pm 
 

There will be time following each session to ask the 
MDT questions. 
 

Please register on our website eastfremantle.wa.gov.au 
(click Community and select Current Consultations) or 
call 9339 9339. 
 

Council continue to be mindful of the significance of the 
project and its importance to the community.  The next 
step will be the preparation of the Building and Precinct 
Final Schematic Design. 

Steps so far 
The development of an Integrated Community, Sport 
and Leisure Precinct within the Town at the East 
Fremantle Oval precinct will provide significant 
economic, social and health benefits. 
 

Phase 1, Visioning, was undertaken in 2018-2019. 
 

Phase 2, a Business Plan was developed in early 2020.  
This included a high-level Concept Design to support 
the Town’s liaison with potential funding bodies. 
 

Phase 3, Concept Design.  Following the appointment 
of a Multidisciplinary Design Team (MDT), the high-
level Concept Design was further refined and released 
for community review.  23 public submissions were 
received.  The ideas and observations were considered 
by the MDT in order that a Concept Masterplan (see 
below) be prepared. 
 


